BOARD OF SELECTMEN SPECIAL MEETING
May 10, 2016

A special meeting of the Board of Selectmen was held on Tuesday, May 10, 2016 in the
Selectmen’s Conference Room.

Members present: First Selectman Michael Criss, Selectman Nancy Schnyer, and
Selectman Evan Brunetti.

Attendees: none

Call to Order
Mr. Criss called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m.

Selectman Brunetti and Selectman Schnyer confirmed receipt of the Town of
Harwinton’s proposal for insurance re-opener for Town Hall/Library employees,

proposal from municipal union, union proposal from Highway Department, and Town of
Harwinton’s initial proposal for highway.

Union Negotiations — Executive Session

Ms. Schnyer moved to enter executive session at 6:06 p.m. Mr. Brunetti seconded. All
were in favor.

Ms. Schnyer moved to exit executive session at 6:41 p.m. Mr. Brunetti seconded. All
were in favor.

Mr. Brunetti made a motion that the Selectmen have agreed to move forward with the
health care proposal for Town Hall/Library employees and carry on to mediation. Ms.
Schnyer seconded. All were in favor.

Ms. Schnyer made a motion to move forward with negotiations for the Highway
department including their discussion of recommendations of change for current
proposals. Mr. Brunetti seconded. All were in favor.

Adjournment
Ms. Schyner moved to adjourn at 6:42 p.m. Mr. Brunetti seconded. All were in favor.

Minutes submitted by

Melissa Santoro
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